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From the Desk of Mrs. Naas:
I hope everyone enjoyed their long Labor Day weekend! It was a good, short 
week in 6th grade! We celebrated Kenny’s 12th birthday this afternoon.  He 
brought in cupcakes to share. It was a fun start to our weekend!

Next Monday, September 16 is midterm for 1st quarter already!  Did you know 
that you can check your student’s grades in the FACTS Family Portal? This is the 
same website that you used when you registered your student online.  I have had 
all students create their own accounts and they are able to keep track of their 
grades.  We iterate that it is very important to check grades often, and I 
encourage you to do the same :-) 
Please continue to check your students backpack and agenda everyday.  There is 
almost always papers that need to be seen or signed. 

I truly enjoy having your kids in my class this year-I cherish everyday with them.  
They are such a fun group to teach.  Keep up the great work at home and in their 
heart! 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Mark your calendars
Sept 16-First Quarter Midterm sent home 9/18

Sept 19-Grandparent Mass, 8am

Sept 20-MCHS Homecoming-Wear Maroon &
                                                    Gold

Sept 23-25-IOWA Testing Begins

Sept 25- School Pictures, Free Dress

Sept-28- Rockets Golf Scramble; Tee-off @ 1:00

Oct 16-End of 1st Quarter

Religion: The Seven Sorrows of Mary 
Science: Atoms and Molecules, Density
Math: Order of Operations and properties of numbers; Quiz Friday
Social Studies: Topic 1-The Distant Past 
ELA: Folktales/Fairy Tales, Spelling Test Fri.

CSW-Character DayCSW * Neon + Crazy Hair
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